
 
 

The Priory School is part of The Priory School Trust. Company Number 08064698. Registered Address: Longden Road, Shrewsbury SY3 9EE 

 

10th December 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Your child has been invited to: 

 

French Performance – Prendre Sa Revanche 

 

Description: A language performance in French at Moreton Hall to improve listening skills 

and foster curiosity about culture in French. 

 We only have 30 spaces for this trip. 

 

Date of Trip: Thursday 16th January 2025 

 

Depart:  12.30pm    Arrive:  Approx 15:15pm 

 

Total Cost: £8.40 

This includes: Coach travel 

 

Payment Plan: One off payment 

 

Payment Options: 

Parent Pay -  Ensure payment is completed and you receive a confirmation email. Consent 

is given as part of the process so only return the reply slip as the emergency 

contact number is required. 

Cheque/Cash -  Cheques made payable to The Priory School. 

PPI Student -  If your child is in receipt of the Pupil Premium funding and you would like to 

use it to help offset the cost of the trip please contact Lizzie Robey on  

pri-info@pri.318education.co.uk  

 

Payment deadline: Wednesday 18th December 2024 
Other info: Normal school uniform should be worn and lunch will be given before they leave 

school at 12.30pm. 
Spaces to this event are limited to 30 places.  

 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries. 
Thank you for your support. 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs S Yarnell 
Assistant Head for MFL with oversight for Spanish 
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